
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We are pleased to inform you that on Monday 16th June, we have organised a 
member of the NSW Police to deliver a Cyberbullying Awareness Presentation to 
our Stage 3 students. 
 
This important session will provide students with valuable information about 
staying safe online, understanding the impact of cyberbullying, and how to 
respond appropriately if they or someone they know is affected. 
 
The presentation is part of our ongoing commitment to supporting students’ 
wellbeing and promoting safe and respectful behaviour both online and offline. 
If you have any questions or would like more information, please feel free to 
contact the school. If you do not wish for your child to attend this presentation, 
please advise our office. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
 
 
Mr William Tate                                                              Mrs Casey Hetherington 
Assistant Principal Stage 3                                             Relieving Principal  
 
 


